
 

 

Council Highlights – November 24, 2014 

 

Below is a summary of key decisions taken by Council at its teleconference meeting held on 
November 24, 2014.  

 

Minister’s Directive regarding Transparency  

Council reviewed the letter to College Presidents and Registrars/Executive Directors from the 
Hon. Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister, MOHLTC, regarding improving transparency, received October 
4, 2014, and the letter to College Presidents and Registrars/Executive Directors from Suzanne 
McGurn, ADM, MOHLTC, dated October 28, 2014, regarding the letter from the Hon. Dr. Eric 
Hoskins, Minister, MOHLTC, on October 4, 2014.  

 

AGRE Transparency Principles 

Council reviewed the Advisory Group for Regulatory Excellence’s (AGRE) transparency 
principles. 

 

CMRTO Transparency Review 

Council received a report from Tina Langlois, Director of Professional Conduct, dated November 
2, 2014, regarding ‘Internal review of the regulatory processes, Phase 1 - Transparency Review 
Preliminary Findings’. 

 

Project Plan regarding transparency initiatives 

Council received the proposed project plan to address the Minister’s transparency directive. 

 

 

 

   
 



Transparency Report  

Council reviewed, amended and approved CMRTO’s response to the Minister’s directive 
regarding transparency initiatives. Staff were directed to submit the report to the Ministry by the 
due date and to post the report on the CMRTO website on the same day. 

 

Next Council Meeting 

The next Council meeting will take place on Tuesday, December 9, 2014. 
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